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From: Jenny Gee 
Sent: Friday, 5 January 2024 10:40 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

It is with incredulity that I pen this missive. In the words of someone far more eloquent than I, we have a housing 
shortage, not a football shortage. We are vying with the NT on most health and education indicators, really we need a 
super expensive stadium. Built in what is arguably one the most beautiful waterfronts for any City anywhere? 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Jenny Gee 
 




